
Dear UUP & PEF Members:
You’re invited to dial in to a Telephone Town Hall on April 10. UUP 
President Fred Kowal and PEF President Wayne Spence will provide  
updates on the SUNY Downstate fight-back campaign and next steps.

Scan the QR code at right  
to register for the  
Telephone Town Hall.

Telephone  
Town Hall

WHEN April 10 at 6:00 p.m.

SCAN

Or go to https://bit.ly/DownstateTownHallApril10
to register for the Telephone Town Hall.

VISIT


